
Greetings Educators & Educational Leaders, 

 

Please find in this link https://www.griffinresa.net/MayJune24  the 

May/June 2024 edition of the Griffin RESA monthly newsletter.  It is in 

a “flipbook” format so click on the arrow to scroll through 12 pages of 

great info about awesome things!   
 

Summer is around the corner, and we hope educators get a chance 

to rest and relax to recharge before the next school year begins.  We 

have some exciting news to share:  
  

➢ Want to be an Educational Leader and need Certification? The 

application window for our next APEL (Alternative Preparation 

Program for Educational Leadership) is going on until June 1st 

for those seeking leadership certification in our 2024-2025 cohort 

for both Tier I and Tier II Ed Leader Certification. Additional 

details are inside this newsletter and on our website in the 4th 

burgundy box on the left entitled “Leadership 

Development/APEL”.  The application deadline is June 1st.   

 

➢ Are you already a Teacher and need Certification?  Once on 

the website, please click on the 7th burgundy box entitled “Teacher 

Recruitment/TAPP”.  We have three sessions offered this summer 

and you only need to choose one.  Registration available at 

TAPP@griffinresa.net.   

 

➢ Do You Want to be a Teacher and need Certification? Our 

annual program, called Pre-TAPP, is for those individuals who are 

interested in teaching but have not yet secured a contracted 

teaching position.  After completing the summer coursework, a list 

of eligible candidates will be provided to our school systems that 

may have vacancies for the 2024-25 school year in the participant's 

field of study.  To qualify for this program, participants must meet 

the eligibility requirements listed on our website at 

www.griffinresa.net.  Once on the website, please click on the 7th 
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burgundy box entitled “Teacher 

Recruitment/TAPP”.  Registration available at 

TAPP@griffinresa.net.   

 

Take a peek into this newsletter for more information about the 

opportunities above including how to access our GRESA 

Endorsement Catalog and MUCH MORE! 
  

 

P.S. To connect a little more with our online Professional Learning 

Network of great educators, we encourage you to follow us on Twitter/X 

at: @Griffin_RESA or @Stephanie_Gordy.  Thanks for the opportunity 

to serve you! 
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